
Clay Preshaw 
A/Team Leader 
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Sir 

RE: WALLARAH 2 COAL PROJECT 

I'm writing to highlight my support for the Wallarah 2 Coal Project. 

I have had an opportunity to find out about the Project through information sessions and 
believe that it will provide a number of benefits to the local community, including job creation 
and a boost to the local economy. 

As a person who lives in the Wyong Shire, I can see no problems with the proposed mining 
development, particularly due to its remote location. I understand that all of the mining 
operations will be occurring deep underground, with very little impact to the surface land. 

I believe that our community will benefit significantly if the Project goes ahead, not only 
economically but also through the creation of vocational training opportunities as shown 
through the Project's association with Central Coast Group Training and Hunter TAFE. 

Please accept this letter as an official submission of my support. 

Regards 
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